## **CAMPTON PUBLIC LIBRARY BUILDING COMMITTEE**

## Minutes from August 16, 2022

## 9:00 am Campton Town Hall

Jason Lacombe and Ryan Cloutier from SMP Architects in Concord, NH showed the committee five different sketches for a new Campton Public Library building. Each sketch was reviewed and discussed as to whether it fulfilled the needs of the community. After almost 2 hours of review, the committee was asked Which concept feels most like Campton? Plans were quickly confirmed for publicizing the upcoming Public Meetings. Publicity to go out in The Record Enterprise, Town of Campton Eblast, and on the Town Hall's bulletin board, postings in 5 different businesses in town as well as Waterville Estates, and postings on several social media sites.

Committee Members Attending: Nancy Donahue, Brooke Sullivan, Timmee Whitmore, Kelly Wieser, Mary O'Brien, Absent: Carolyn Hill

Addendum: AUGUST 22, 2022 with the Select Board One of the building concepts deviated from the proposed plan of being a stand-alone building. The Committee reviewed the concept with the Select Board and both agreed to withdraw it from those to be presented at the Public Meetings.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary A. O'Brien, Chair